
Newsletter 

    

1 of 1 pages 
 

Norske Finansielle Referanser AS – Or.no. 917 487 901 – Hansteensgate 2,  0253 Oslo, Norway 

Date: 29 September 2023 

 

Nibor - Subscription fees 2024 - Unchanged 

 
Subscription fees for access to Nibor will remain unchanged for 2024. 
 
 
NoRe has decided that subscription fees for 2024 shall be equal to the fees applicable for 2023. 
Subscription fees were increased going into 2023, mainly due to costs applied to Nibor having been 
recognized as a critical benchmark ref. the EU Benchmarks Regulation. For 2024, NoRe does not see 
any need to increase prices. 
 
 
Please find the most recent versions of the subscription fees and of the NoRe Terms and Conditions 
published on the website https://nore-benchmarks.com/subscribe/subscription-charges/ 
 
 
 
If you have any questions regarding fees / subscriptions, please reach out to 

subscriptions-no@globalrateset.com 

 
For any other questions, please contact post@nore-benchmarks.com 

 

 

https://nore-benchmarks.com/subscribe/subscription-charges/
mailto:subscriptions-no@globalrateset.com
mailto:post@nore-benchmarks.com

